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New Marlborough Town Library Library Trustees,
Meeting January 20,2A20
Sally Turner called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were accepted.
The Priddle Estate transactions have been completed.
The Generator trench has been dug and the slab poured.
The trustees signed the employment contract for Debbie
O'Brien.
The Revolutionary War Monument is at a standstilt.
we will plan to attend the Legislative Breakfast at the Monterey
Library.
There have been some problems with the new company cleaning
the furnace. We also ran out of fuel.
The party for Paul, UPS driver for many years, was a huge
success. About 80 people attended.
A party will be held for Jessica, who is closing the Mill River
Store, on February 2, at2 pm at the library.
The Chocolate Sale, a fundraiser for the library will be held
February 8, 10 am-2 pm.
No news on the budget for Town Meeting.
There will not be a homework center this year due to lack of
coordination with the school.
The half day program went we[[.
The next meeting will be held on February 24 at9 am.
Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


